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RE: PARENTS EVENING 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Parents Evening this term will take place on Wednesday 14th and Thursday 
15th October. 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 situation, appointments will be conducted via 
telephone. The appointment will be for 10 minutes only, if you feel you need 
longer please contact the school office where we can make alternative 
arrangements with your child’s class teacher. 
 
It is essential that you ensure the school has the correct contact number for 
your child. 
 
We have the facility to book appointments online via eSchools. This will be 
available from the 2nd October until the 14th October. If you are unable to 
access eSchools please telephone the School Office on the above number 
to book your slot. 
 
Appointments are allocated on a first come first served basis and we will try 
to accommodate all requests as near as possible to the time requested. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Chandler 
Headteacher 
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